From: marion Alexander [ N EEEEEEEE

Sent: 07 October 2019 23:23
To: Planning
Subject: Objection

Good evening

I wish to state my objection to the proposed large events space with late licensing at Space
House. | also think that calling for a meeting with residents on such short notice was slightly
underhanded. Discussions with residents is imperative and further meetings, assuming there will
be further consultations, should have enough notice for residents to make attendance
arrangements.

We aa residents have a right to a decent nights sleep and the right of limited noise and disruption.
Your proposal does not reflect this.

We all know that the small notices on licensed premises asking patrons to respect neighbours,
when leaving late, is of no use, as patrons using mind altering substances such as alcohol could
not give a jot.

There is also all the other noise making additions like rickshaws, deliveries, Uber taxis and waste
collection to consider.

Kind regards

Marion Pennifold

2C Peabody Buildings
Wc2b 4af

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




